
20th September 2023
Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 6 Trips 2023/24

This year we are delighted to be able to run our trips again for all year groups.

The trips planned for your child's year group for this year are:

Residential Alton Towers - 13th - 14th June 2024

Trip to London - 23rdMay 2024

Experience Day - Culture Day (date to be confirmed)

Costs

Residential Alton Towers (optional) - To be confirmed - approximately £94.00

Trip to London - To be confirmed - approximately £38.00

Experience Day - Free

Please note, these costs might be subject to change.

All correspondence for trips will be sent out via the MCAS app where you will be able to give
permission and make payments for the trips. Payments can be made in full or in instalments
allowing parents & carers to gradually pay off the trip.

Please note that we no longer accept cash or cards at the school and the only way to make
payment is on theMCAS app.

You should all have the MCAS app installed on your phone so that you receive the information
as it is sent through.

Please ensure that you watch out for messages and notifications for these trips on yourMCAS
app so that you can give permission for your child to attend the trips and make payments as
necessary. The office can help with any queries related to this.

Yours sincerely
Mr L Angier
Vice Principal




